
 

5S Lam Hei Chun, Hayden 

 

Hoi Ha School Visit 

 

    Last Friday, I visited Hoi Ha Wan Marine Park with my classmates. I 

had an unforgettable trip. 

 

     At first, we followed Mr. Chow to Hoi Ha Village. There was a tour 

guide called Cindy. She told us about the rules that we ought to follow. 

After five minutes, we arrived at the beach. I cleaned the beach and took 

some shells with Tom. Cindy told us that we should finish this task within 

fifteen minutes. Tom and I found some rubbish like plastic bottles and tin 

cans. They were a little bit smelly. Three minutes later, we found a clam on 

a rock. It was still alive so I took some pictures of it. At that moment, it 

pooed on the rock. Therefore, we laughed. 

 

      After cleaning the beach, we had a ride on the glass boat. On the 

boat, we couldn’t see the coral and fish well because the sea was dirty. At 

last, we went home a little bit disappointed. 

 

    I was delighted to join this trip because I gained a lot of knowledge 

about nature. 



 

5S Zhao Tsz Wing, Sophie 

 

Christmas Holiday 

 

    This year’s Christmas was unusual. I have received a lot of presents 

and some Christmas cards. I’ve done lots of great things too! 

 

     I’ve received 3 Christmas cards – from Hayley, Valerie and Priscilla. 

The biggest one is from Priscilla. It’s the biggest one I’ve ever seen! I like 

Valerie’s drawing. She drew a Christmas tree for me. I’ve received 5 

presents. The biggest present is called ‘Aqua beads’. It’s a handicrafts 

making toy. I like it very much! 

 

      I’ve done a lot of things besides unwrapping the presents. In the 

morning, I played games with my neighbour. Next, I went shopping with my 

mum. The shopping centre was decorated with Christmas decorations. It 

was very beautiful. At night, my family and I ate a lot of delicious food. 

 

   I wish next Christmas can be a usual Christmas, so I can have a 

gathering with my friends. 


